THE GUNNISON TUNNEL PROJECT
The Uncompahgre Valley Water Users Association
601 North Park Ave. * P.O. Box 69 * Montrose, CO 81402-0069
Phone: 970-249-3813 Fax: 970-2495-6830

RECEIVED

AUG 0 6 2015
GRAND 5

RECLAMATION MINING & SAFETY

August 3, 2015

Re: South D-20 Pit Permit No. M-1992-102, fuel tank containment

Dear Mr. Czapla,

Concerning the fuel tank containment it has a PVC rubber liner under the dirt burm that is
around the tank. It is covered to keep the liner from sun cracking.

Sincerely,

Slonid! oy

Ed Suppes
Assistant Manager
Uncompahgre Valley Water Users Association



